
 Tim Judge AT&T Services, Inc. 
  101 W. High St.  
  1st Floor 
  Jefferson City, MO 65101 
  573-638-0261     Phone 
  573-636-3522     Fax 
 timothy.judge@att.com 

September 3, 2014 

 

 

Secretary of the Commission  

Missouri Public Service Commission 

P. O. Box 360 

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0360 

 

 

Dear Secretary of the Commission: 

 

Southwestern Bell Telephone Company, d/b/a AT&T Missouri, proposes to revise the 

exchange area maps of AT&T Missouri’s Fenton and Maxville exchanges in P.S.C. Mo.-No. 

17.  

 

With this tariff filing, AT&T Missouri is revising the exchange boundary between its Fenton 

and Maxville exchanges so that the western portion of New Konert Lake Estates subdivision 

will now fall into the Maxville exchange. The majority of the lots are located in the Maxville 

exchange.  Only 10 lots in the western portion of the subdivision are located in the Fenton 

exchange.  These 10 lots will be incorporated into the Maxville exchange so that the entire 

subdivision is served by one exchange (Maxville). 

 

The proposed tariff changes are reflected on the attached tariff sheet with issued and 

effective dates of September 3, 2014, and, October 3, 2014, respectively.  Please refer any 

questions concerning this matter to me on 314-331-1610. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

/s/  Tim Judge                    I certify that a copy of the foregoing, including  

      attachments, is being sent via e-mail to the Office of 

       Public Counsel at opcservice@ded.mo.gov this 3
rd

  

day of September 2014. 

 

Tim Judge 

Attachment 
 


